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~owA 0Jo1.anson'S 
"host of the hiDhways" 

311 3 MAIN STREET EAST POINT, GEOR G IA 30044 

November 17, 1966 

Mrs. Ann Moses 
Executive Secretary 
City of Atlanta 
City Hall, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mrs. Moses: 

In response to your letter of November 15, 
with attached check in the amount of $67.57 , 
we are returning your check in accordance with 
our letter to Mayor Ivan Allen , dated November 10, 
a copy of which is attached. 

If we may be of further assistance, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 

JW:awn 

Enc. 

Yours very 
tru~ 

rea Supervisor 
Atlanta District 




